
Yes on HB1211 
 
The safety of our students is extremely important. This HB1211 will allow important information 
to be reported to superintendents, who can then make informed decisions affecting the safety of 
students. We've seen awful, violent things recently that have taken the lives of some students 
and threatened the safety of other students. Maryland communities and parents support this bill 
that balances the rights of the accused with the critical importance of student safety. 
 
Please give HB1211 a favorable report. 


